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Killer Queen – A Tribute to Queen Rescheduled at Peabody Auditorium  

 

Due to work visa and travel ban issues Killer Queen have had to postpone the Fall show date at the 

Peabody on November 19, 2021 to Saturday, October 22, 2022 at 8 p.m. Ticket holders are encouraged 

to keep their tickets as they will be valid for the new date. Refunds are available for 30 days upon 

request. Ticket holders who would like a refund must contact their point of purchase. For more 

information, visit www.peabodyauditorium.org or call the Peabody Box Office at 386-671-3462. 

 

http://www.peabodyauditorium.org/

